
ORA YTON IRON & METAL, INC. 
(Mailing Address) (Physical Address) 

PO Box 187 5229 Williams Lake Road 
Drayton Plains, Ml. 48330 Waterford, Ml. 48329 

draytoniron@yahoo.com 

August 21, 2023 

TO: State of Michigan 
Department of Environment, Great Lakes. And Energy 
Warren District Office 

ATTN: Adam Bognar/Senior Environmental Engineer Air Quality Div. 
Jenine Camilferi/Enforcement Unit Supervisor EGLE 

FROM: Larry Throesch / Yard Manager 
Stacey Spurgeon/ Administrative Asst. 

RE: Violation Notice Written Response SRN: 85465, Oakland County 

Violat1on of Rule #1: 

AUG 2 3 2023 

We did hire an outside source to torch a piece of heavy steel. We have not been torching 
ourselves. All torch cutting tools have been put away, Air tanks have been disassembled. 
Shipping container units for torching are being disassembled per Waterford Township. 

Violation of PTI No. 398-75A EUPROCESS Section V Special Condition 1: 
Visible emissions were not done but have since been done. I am including a copy of that report 
along with pictures. 

Violation of PTI No. 398-75A EUPROCESS Section VI Special Condition# 2: 
The facility did keep monthly records of the amount of material processed, we just didn't keep 
records to Mr. Bogner's satisfaction. I do believe that we have straightened this out now. 

Violation of EUPROCESS Section Ill Special Condition 2: 
The facility maintained daily records of all watering/dust suppressant applications, again just 
not to Mr. Bogner's satisfaction. All watering and dust suppressant is done daily, three times 
per day to be exact. The times were as follows: 8:30 am, 12:30 pm & 2:30 pm. Mr. Bogner 
wanted it done a different way and hopefully we have an understanding now. 

Violation of EUPROCESS Section Ill Special Condition 1: 
Water Suppressant applications were maintained to the storage piles, just not in a satisfactory 
manner for Mr. Bogner. 



Violation of EUPROCESS Section If Special Condition 2: 
The facility DID NOT or HAVE WE EVER processed more than 25,000 Tons of Material during a 
12 Month period. Mr. Bogner & I had a misunderstanding on the "Rolling Total Totals". 
I believe we have straightened this out and the totals are now to his satisfaction. 

If there should be any more questions or problems, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
1 appreciate your time. 

Stacey Spurgeon 


